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Indian Point — 2 Nuclear Plants

Closures in 2020 and 2021 — Key Points

4)
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Announcement of closure of plants on 1/9/17 by Entergy and Governor Cuomo
Editorial Board meeting and discussions with many news outlets by Supervisor
Puglisi, Mayor Knickerbocker and Superintendent Hochreiter
A Community Unity Forum took place on January 26, 2017 with many of our
elected officials to show support to our community as we meet the challenges of
the closures of Indian Point.
Met with the Chamber of Commerce to show our support to our local businesses
on January 25, 2017.
Established a local task force to address the issues and challenges of Indian Point
closing. First meeting was February 16, 2017; will meet monthly with key
speakers.
Attended two Public Hearings regarding the Indian Point closure

a) In Albany — State Senate/Assembly energy committee on 2/28/17.

b) Local — Chaired by Senator Terrence Murphy on 3/2/17.
Reports by the Supervisor are placed on the Town of Cortlandt website/Facebook
with weekly updates related to Indian Point.
Supervisor and Town Board established a Town designated reserve account to set
funds aside each year to offset the future loss of tax revenue from Indian Point
starting in 2022. ($100,000 per year, this begins in 2017)
We have reached out to all officials Federal/State/County to assist our local area
with the loss of revenue and jobs due to Indian Point closing.

10) We thank our partners, Buchanan and Hendrick Hudson School

District and all others who are working with us to meet these challenges.
11) And more work will continue to address our issues and concerns for our
community in the months and years to come.

- Cortlandt Supervisor Linda Puglisi 3/10/17




